
Report on the International University Fair 2024, 

The Careers Department of The Assam Valley School, in collaboration with Global Reach, 

Guwahati, organized an International University Fair on 19th October 2024. The event was held for 

students of Classes 11 and 12, with 15 prestigious universities participating. 

The fair took place from 12:00 PM to 2:30 PM, offering students a valuable opportunity to interact 

with representatives from various international institutions. This enriching experience provided 

students with insights into global educational opportunities and helped them make informed 

decisions about their future academic paths. It was a rewarding experience for both the students and 

the Careers Department team. 

 

     

     

 


